
Home 
Instruction for 

Parents of 
Preschool 
Youngsters 

(HIPPY)

WHO'S ELIGIBLE?
Children 3 to 4 years of 
age, families who want 

to bridge the gap to 
prepare their child for 

kindergarten
(Services available in 

Spanish)

WHAT IS IT?
Provides books and 

materials to prepare the 
child for success in 

school, promotes school 
readiness, and early 
literacy with parent 

involvement.

For more
information, contact

719-586-8605

pueblocharities.org

Nurse-Family 
Partnership 

(NFP)

WHO'S ELIGIBLE?
Any woman who is 

pregnant with her first 
child, meets income 

requirements, and lives 
in the service area  
Enroll as early as 

possible during your 
pregnancy

WHAT IS IT?
Provides a registered 

nurse that will visit you 
in your home 

throughout pregnancy 
and until your child is 
two years old to help 
you have a healthy 
pregnancy, healthy 
baby, and become a 

better parent.

For more
information, contact
719-543-8718 Ext. 745

pueblochc.org/nurse-
family-partnership 

Parents as 
Teachers 

(PAT)

WHO'S ELIGIBLE?
Any family in Pueblo 
County with a child 

prenatal to three years 
of age

(Services available in 
Spanish)

WHAT IS IT?
Provides home visits for 

families with children
0 to 3 years of age. 

Families receive early 
childhood education to 
promote the parent’s 

role as their child’s 
first and most important 

teacher as well as 
health records, 
developmental 

screenings, and various 
resources.

For more 
information, contact
719-543-7739 Ext. 120

pueblocharities.org

SafeCare 
Colorado

WHO'S ELIGIBLE?
Birth to 5 years of age,

parents looking for 
extra support to keep 
their families safe and 

healthy 
(Services available in 

Spanish)

WHAT IS IT?
Provides weekly home 
visits with direct skill 

training and resources 
for parents. Families 

receive support 
managing child 

behavior, keeping their 
home free of safety 

hazards, and taking care 
of their child’s basic 
health care needs.

For more 
information, contact
719-543-7739 Ext. 114

pueblocharities.org

Early Head 
Start

WHO’S ELIGIBLE?
Families with children 
birth to three years of 

age and pregnant 
women

WHAT IS IT?
Provides weekly home 

visits and bimonthly 
play groups for low 

income families with 
children birth to three 

years of age and 
pregnant women to 

promote healthy 
prenatal outcomes and 
enhance development 

of children.

For more 
information, contact

719-384-3100

cdsheadstart.com

Family 
Support 
Services

WHO’S ELIGIBLE?
Birth to 3 years of age 
who receive pediatric 
care from Southern 

Colorado Family 
Medicine

WHAT IS IT?
In partnership with the 
pediatrician, supports 

families and empowers 
parents to access quality 

information, helpful 
tools, and much needed 
services during the most 

important period in 
their child’s brain 

development.

For more 
information, contact

719-586-8627

pueblocharities.org 
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